NON-SUBSTANTIVE CHANGE REQUEST FOR
OMB CONTROL NUMBER 3060-0055

The Federal Communications Commission (FCC or Commission) is submitting a non-substantive change request for OMB control number 3060-0055.  The reason for this change request submission is due to the Commission going from a mailing in a paper copy and proof of payment to emailing an electronic copy of the form with payment information. FCC Form 327 has been updated accordingly.

[bookmark: _GoBack]There are no burden hour changes or cost changes as a result of this change request.   
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